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25th November, 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
Christmas Cards
Starting Friday, 1st December, the children will be able to send Christmas Cards to their friends and teachers and other members of staff in school. 

Years 1-6 should post their cards in the letterbox at the entrance doors to the playground.

Foundation Stage should post their cards in the letterbox in their classroom.

Please ensure that the card has the FULL NAME and CLASS of the child written on it. I’m sure you understand it is very difficult distributing cards with just the first name on!
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Due to GDPR regulations, we are unable to give out class lists of names of children.
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Thank you.
Mrs. Taylor
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